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Dear Parents and Carers, 

SUMMER FAIR 

Thank you to those in the Moorfield Community who          

attended our annual summer fair. As usual it was              

organised wonderfully well by the MHSA and supported by 

school staff and a range of helpers running stalls and 

helping to set up and clean up. I’m sure we have raised a 

substantial amount of money for the school which will go 

back into further improvements in the school and its       

resources. We will let you know the total money raised 

next week. 

 

 More news on the next page 

Friday 23rd June - Thursday 29th June 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 1H  KS2: 3C     

House of the Week: Lion                                     

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Isaac C KS2: Matthew F 

Monday 26th June - Friday 30th June 

KT Leo M  KP Nathan B    RQ Lilly B   RS Marlie B                

1C Charlie S 1H Martha N 2JC Evan J   2CS Alliot B         

3B Amelie H 3C Yahya U/Alice C  4C Seb H  4W Seb D 5G Jaziah S-K     

5SR Charlotte H   6HT Fraser M/Finley L 6M Jenson O’H/Mathew T  

Pen License  

 

 

Monday 26th June - Friday 30th June 

Rec 95%, Year 1 96%, Year 2 96%, Year 3 95%, 

Year 4 95%, Year 5 96%, Year 6 94%                      

Star Bonds  

Moorfield Tables  

 

Headteacher Award  

KS1— Aurora W - Perseverance 

KS2 Emmie R  -  Liberty 



MUDDY MOORFIELDERS 

You may recall last week, some of our children and parents were taking part in the 

5K race to raise money for Cancer Research UK. 

 

As you can see from the photographs it turned very muddy! Well done to all those 

who took part.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS DAY 

A reminder that it is Sports Day on Tuesday 4
th

 

July. KS2 at 9:30 am and R/KS1at 1:45pm (KS1 

gate opens at 1:30pm). Each child is allocated a 

team to which they will belong for the events. 

Just like last year, the children will represent 

their ‘house’ team. Children will be allowed to 

come to school in their ‘Sports Day kit’ and can 

remain in their kits for the day. Don’t forget 

your t-shirt should be your house colour.  

 

 

More news on the next page                                    



RECEPTION TRIP TO PEAK WILDLIFE PARK 

Reception had a fantastic trip to Peak wildlife park to find about different     

animals and their habitats as part of their ‘Understanding the World’ learning. 

They learnt lots about meerkats, lemurs, wallabies and penguins.  

 

 

 

KALEIDOSCOPE TRIP TO THE ADVEN-

TURE FARM 

Kaleidoscope went ob their own         

adventure this week visiting the          

adventure farm near Lymm. An           

opportunity to feed the animals, learn 

about wildlife and enjoy the rides!  

 

 



AND FINALLY.....  

Our athletics team won the annual            

outdoor athletics competition at         

Woodbank Park on Wednesday evening. 

Well done to all those who took park and 

brought the winners shield back to      

Moorfield.  

  

Have a lovely 

weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          
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